January 2022 Newsletter

HAPPY NEW YEAR!

2

2



NEW YEAR REMINDERS!

January 2nd

Join us for a New Years Fellowship Brunch in the Gym during the Sunday School hour and for worship at 10:30! No nursery; however, an activity bag will be available for your child to pick up as they enter for worship!

January 9th

'Getting to Know Our Larger Baptist Family" at 6pm in the Sanctuary, led by Dr. Hull.
Childcare will be provided. Parents, I hope you'll join us as we use this time together to connect as an FBC family.

January 12th

Wednesday Evening Activities resume for all ages!

January 18th

1st-5th Grade Kids on Missions and Handbells resume

January 31st

For those of you who signed your child up for PassportKids Camp 2022 early in October, today is your last day to "drop" and receive a full refund if your summer schedule has changed.